College of Arts and Sciences Committee on Academic Programs
(ASCAP)
Minutes for Meeting of November 23, 2009

A scheduled meeting of ASCAP was held on Monday, November 23 at 3:00 p.m. in Holden Hall 129.
Committee members present were: Jim Clopton, Greg Gellene, Ram lyer, Rich Rice, John Sager, and
David Roach. Melanie Hart (Health, Exercise, and Sport Sciences) presented.

The committee voted to recommend to the next level of consideration the following proposal from
Department of Health, Exercise, and Sport Sciences:

- Delete B.S. program in Health.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of ASCAP is scheduled for Monday, December 7, for proposals
that reach the committee and the Dean’s office by Monday, November 30.



